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CUSTOMER ADVISORY 

 
PRESIDENT BIDEN SIGNS LEGISLATION 
TO END THREAT OF RAIL STRIKE 
December 2, 2022, 

Dear Valued Customer, 

As widely reported in the media, President Biden signed legislation this morning to end the threat of a 
U.S. rail strike.   

This legislation employs a tentative agreement with freight railroads and unions. This result is an effort to 
protect the economy and avoid a significant disruption to the supply chain network. 

APL Logistics continues to monitor the situation, and we will issue further updates as needed. If you have 
any questions or concerns, please get in touch with your APLL Representative. 

For more information, please see the below articles: 

 JOC.com: Bipartisan Senate vote ends threat of U.S. rail strike 

 Freightwaves.com: Biden signs bill to force labor agreement on rail workers, averting a legal rail strike 

Sincerely, 

APL Logistics 

 

https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/Lwc9Czpy1xiMYolYvfKeBmV?domain=app.ihs.com
https://www.freightwaves.com/news/biden-forces-labor-agreement-on-rail-workers-averting-a-legal-rail-strike

